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In the academic year, 2021-22, the Alumni Co-ordination committee organised the inaugural
Late Principal G. P. Palekar Memorial Lecture. AAC updated the database of alumni and
conducted a survey to get feedback from the alumni. The website for alumni association
activities was freshened up. 

Click here to check out the alumni website 

Alumni Feedback: 

Alumni are viewed as a significant source of information by the college. Alumni input provides
valuable insight into academic programs and student services. The importance of alumni input is
emphasised in the strategic development policies. It also aids in improving the system's
accountability. 

A web-based survey was conducted to seek feedback from the alumni. Alumni rated their
experience of the years spent in college. 

Alumni provide valuable insights because they can illustrate the expected competencies from a
“real world” perspective. This feedback is used for the overall evaluation and development of R.
A. Podar College of Commerce and Economics (Autonomous). 

Podar: Nurturing Intellect, Creating Personalities



Late Principal G. P. Palekar Memorial Lecture: 

Date: 27th October 2021 

Venue: Virtual, MS - Teams, and YouTube live 

No. of attendees: 200 Participants 

The inaugural Late Principal G. P. Palekar Memorial Lecture was held on Wednesday, 27th
October 2021 at 5:00 pm. The lecture was delivered by Podar Ratna Awardee Mr. Damodar
Mauzo. It was conducted on MS teams and streamed live on YouTube. 

After a brief introduction and reminiscing about Late Principal G. P. Palekar, a short film
depicting his life journey and the impact he made on people’s lives was played. Our Principal Dr.
Mrs. Shobana Vasudevan inaugurated the event with her inspiring words. Later the guest
speaker, Mr. Damodar Mauzo was introduced and the lecture began. Mr. Mauzo beautifully
explained how the joy of giving is not limited to giving materialistic things but also through
literature and sharing knowledge. To conclude this emotional and inspirational event, our
Vice-Principal, Mrs. Kavita Jajoo, presented thanks-giving to the guest lecturer and all of the
audience members. A few of the attendees shared their memories about Late Principal Palekar.
The entire lecture is available on our website along with a short film on Late Principal G. P.
Palekar. 
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